
 

 

WYLIE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 

April 2, 2019 

 

To All Parents, Guardians and Employees 

Subject:  AHERA Notification to Partners, Guardians, and Employees 

 

In accordance with Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) 40 CFR Part 736, Section 763.93, 
pertaining to the Asbestos in Schools Identification and Notification Rule, the Wylie Independent School 
District hereby notifies all parties of the availability of District’s Asbestos Management Plan.  

New Asbestos Management Plans were created in 2018 for all WISD facilities.  The updated plans and a 
copy of the inspections and assessments are available for review during normal operating hours in all 
school offices and at the Facilities Building.  If you would like to review a specific plan, please contact the 
campus administration or Nathan Watson, Wylie ISD Director of Construction Services and Asbestos 
Designated Person at nathan.watson@wylieisd.net.  Please refer to each facilities Asbestos 
Management Plan for specific details regarding building materials.  Where asbestos containing building 
materials exist, surveillance and documentation of condition must be conducted every six months and 
re-inspection must occur every three years.  

For additional information regarding WISD Asbestos Management Plans, AHERA or questions related to 
asbestos containing building materials, please contact Nathan Watson, Director of Construction Services 
at nathan.watson@wylieisd.net or 972-429-2351.  The following links also provide useful information 
pertaining to asbestos awareness.   

• https://www.epa.gov/asbestos 
• https://www.dshs.texas.gov/asbestos/faq.aspx 

 

 

Nathan Watson 

Director of Construction Services 

 

P.O. Box 490 · Wylie, Texas 75098-0490 · 972-429-2320 · Fax 972-429-2493 
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